
 

 

Capital Projects Building Committee Tuesday,  April 9th, 2019 at 7:00PM Marshfield High School 

 

Present: Greg Ettridge (Chairman), James Banda (Vice Chairman), Peg Davis (Secretary) Harry Murphy, John 

Viola, Tim Withers, Mark MacDonald 

 

The meeting was called to order by Greg Ettridge at 6:50PM after resolving a mix-up in the room assignment. A 

motion was made and seconded and the minutes of the previous meeting were approved. Minutes were distributed to 

all. A brief discussion was held about the presentations from the DPW and the Police Department. The committee 

voted unanimously to support Article 9, providing design funds for the new DPW building, and Article 10, 

providing design funds for the new Police Department, in the Special Town Warrant. 

 

The meeting was then adjourned to Town Meeting. Both article 9 and article 10 passed by large margins in the 

Special Town Meeting. 

 

The meeting was then reconvened in room #147 to formally adjourn. 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00PM. Next meeting will be held on Thursday, May 9th at Town Hall at 7:00PM 

to discuss next steps in putting the projects out for bids. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Peg Davis, Secretary 


